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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT:    DAWES OPEN DEVELOPMENT AREA    
PROJECT NO.:   18- 08  
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 6, BLOCK 1, LOT 4 
REVIEW DATE:   9 AUGUST 2018  
MEETING DATE:   16 AUGUST 2018 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: BROOKS & BROOKS 
 

1. The project is before the Planning Board for approval of a Town Law 280a Open Development 
Area.  Access to the proposed lot will be via easement through adjoining lots in Ulster County.  
The current 24+/- lot does not have any frontage on a public or private road. 
 

2. The Applicant’s representatives have addressed our previous comments dated 30 May 2018. 
 

3. A Lead Agency circulation has been sent to other interested involved agencies.  Town of 
Plattekill Planning Board has responded back consenting to the Town of Newburgh being Lead 
Agency and suggesting that plans be sent to Ulster County Department of Planning and DPW.  
This has been accomplished by the Applicants representative. 
 

4. Mike Donnelly’s comments on the Access and Maintenance Agreement should be received. 
 

5. This project was referred to the Planning Board by the Town Board.  The Planning Board may 
wish to comment on the number of lots and/or residential structures which can be built on the 
Open Development Area lot. 
 

Based on the above this office takes no exception to the Planning Board granting the 280a access to 
the parcel. 

  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/kbw 

mailto:mheny@mhepc.com





